Response of BYD to the report issued by a coalition of Chinese NGOs, led by Friends of Nature, Institute of Public and Environmental Affairs (IPE) and Green Beagle, alleging that it uses suppliers who pollute local water bodies with heavy metals
On 30 June 2010 Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited BYD to respond to a 5 June update by a coalition of Chinese NGOs, which stated that BYD was one of eight companies that had failed to respond to its 24 April 2010 report, “The IT Industry Has a Critical Duty to Prevent Heavy Metal Pollution”.
In response, BYD sent the following statement to Business & Human Rights Resource Centre:
24 July 2010

Dear Ma Jun and Joanne,

We have completed our review with the BYD Factory and Procurement teams and have their response.  

BYD has a supplier management system in place to check and supervise our supplier's environmental performance.  We take this responsibility very seriously and support your efforts to improve our environment.  Once we find our suppliers are in breach of local environmental regulations (or are included in the polluters violation notices list), we notify the offending suppliers to either; submit a comprehensive clean-up plan in two months time, or we will terminate our relationship with them.

Supplier offences listed the online database you supplied are reviewed in an on-going basis; however, our teams have asked if there might be a more efficient way to enact responsible environmental stewardship.  Their suggestion is to get a weekly or monthly published excel spreadsheet from the NGO or Business & Human Rights Resource Centre because the current web listings are very arduous to review and seem to lack clear and updated information – this would help our cause to clean up the environment faster.

We support fully your efforts!

Thanks from the whole BYD Team

Micheal Austin
Vice President

BYD America
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